M.Ss nPARIAM

With reference to our letter of the
oth December, Wr. Blackley (Shell Tankers TEd)
gives advanced information to the effect that

this vessel is being offered for sgle for
sSCTapPe He points out that this ghip is one
of their Netherland fleet and that no doubt
they will be advising us further very shortly.




